April 9, 2016
Coach Committee Meeting

During the 2016 Swimposium, 31 coaches attended. Coaches were welcomed and encouraged to use
this event to foster some mentoring opportunities, share ideas and develop new professional
partnerships between teams and coaches.

Our coach mentoring program is available to any Arizona Swimming registered coach, to provide a one-
on-one experience to learn and share from other coaches. Please contact Carla Morelli at
office@azswimming.org or Tim Manley coachrep@azswimming.org for more information.

Arizona Swimming extended each Arizona College Swimming program an opportunity to share in a
round table coaches forum. Although only Grand Canyon University was able to attend they brought
three staff members including Assistant Coaches Charlie Cunningham, Marshall Dilworth and Head
Coach Steve Schaffer. The Grand Canyon coaches were given 4 questions to help begin discussions and
allowed questions from the floor from coaches regarding what college coaches are looking for in student

athletes.

Senior Swimming board member Scott Goodrich took a small time to discuss season ending meets for
Arizona Swimming including the Senior State Meet, Four Corner Sectionals and Senior Zones.

We also received a discussion about USA Swimming and Arizona Swimming stance on transgender
athletes and members from David Brooks, Legal Council for Arizona Swimming.

Meeting concluded with a lunch prior to the AZSI House of Delegates Meeting.
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